## **Brian Schultz**

From: Ellen Plendl

**Sent:** Monday, May 20, 2019 1:58 PM **To:** Consumer Correspondence

**Subject:** Docket 20180046

**Attachments:** FW FPL & PSC; Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

See attached correspondence and reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20180046.

## **Brian Schultz**

From: Randy Roland

**Sent:** Monday, May 20, 2019 1:58 PM

To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: "FPL & PSC"

----Original Message-----

From: Governor's Office of Citizen Services [mailto:EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 10:10 AM

To: Randy Roland

Subject: FW: "FPL & PSC"

----Original Message-----

From: WordPress < wordpress@flgov.com > Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 9:54 AM
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com

Subject: "FPL & PSC"

From: Gerald Ness < <a href="mailto:seral@gmail.com">gmail.com</a>>

Subject: FPL & PSC County: Florida

Message Body:

Dear Govenor DeSantis;

As a practicing CPA I was very disapointed to see that the PSC voted to allow FPL to keep the 722 Million dollar tax savings as a bonus. At the same time they decided that if the people of Florida want the power lines to be buried the people have to pay for it. Those funds and the decrease in tax each year, should have been used to put the lines in all the neighborhoods that are above ground underground.

That would be a win win situation the public, who vote for you would save money and have fewer outages from hurricanes and all other hazards and FPL would save huge amounts on rebuilding above ground lines after a disaster.

It is obvious that once again lobbyists come before voters as is usual in Florida politics. They always think that by the time they run for office again the VOTERS will forget and the huge political contributions made to them by FPL and their lobbyists will be enough to make them look like saints.

I sincerely hope you can do something about this travisty of justice and reason.

Your Supporter Gerald Ness CPA

--

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Florida Governor Ron DeSantis website (https://www.flgov.com)

pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.

2

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt

## **Brian Schultz**

From: Ellen Plendl

**Sent:** Monday, May 20, 2019 1:54 PM

**To:** 'gnesscpa@gmail.com'

**Subject:** Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

Mr. Gerald Ness gnesscpa@gmail.com

RE: FPSC Inquiry 1308388C

Dear Mr. Ness:

The Governor's office forwarded your concerns regarding Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC). The FPSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the state, and investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to the FPSC. The FPSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida Relay Service, and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to respond directly to you.

You expressed concerns about FPL's petition for consideration of the tax impacts associated with Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017. We will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20180046.

If you want further case information, visit the FPSC's website, <a href="www.floridapsc.com">www.floridapsc.com</a> and click on the Clerk's Office tab, then hit Dockets and type in Docket number 20180046; all submissions can be found by accessing the Document Filing Index.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809.

Sincerely,

Ellen Plendl
Regulatory Consultant
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach
1-800-342-3552 (phone)
1-800-511-0809 (fax)